
STORM WATER COMMITTEE 
 

MINUTES 
 
The Kure Beach Stormwater Committee met on March 13, 2007.  In attendance were Ted 
Gragg, Barry Nedler, Jim Dugan, Sonny Beeker and Mac Montgomery. 
  
Ted reviewed plans for 60th Anniversary which included: 
  
1.  Use town's 10'x10' tent to be located in vacant lot next to Bowman's Real Estate 
Office. 
2.  Will have handouts including a brochure and pencils . 
3.  Will have a professionally made canvas sign with grommets that can be used in future 
events. 
4.  Mac and Eric agreed to staff booth from 2:30 to 4: 30 to give Ted and Karen a break. 
Barry said he would come later to help . 
  
Eric informed the group that Bill Duguid and Mike Randall of DWQ would be at the 
April 10th meeting to answer questions concerning the Universal Stormwater Ordinance 
and how it differs from the original Phase II Stormwater Ordinance. (This meeting is 
being moved to April 11 due to a conflict that Bill and Mike encountered.) 
  
Committee agreed to meet on April 2 at 1:00pm to prepare questions for the regularly 
scheduled meeting.  Eric was to inform Nancy Avery of meeting so she could post. 
  
 


